PELHAM SCHOOL DISTRICT POLICY

DJD - COOPERATIVE PURCHASING
Category: Optional

The Pelham School District, at the Superintendent’s option, may join in cooperative purchasing
with other school districts or governmental agencies to take advantage of lower prices for bulk
purchasing and to reduce the administrative costs in bidding. The Board will determine whether
to join a cooperative purchasing arrangement according to Policy DJB Purchasing Procedures.

The Superintendent will periodically communicate with superintendents from nearby School
Administrative Units or other government officials from time to time to assess whether such an
arrangement is feasible and appropriate.
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